
EDGE 2016/2017:  

A Year in Review  

What a year we have had! EDGE 

2016/2017 was definitely a year that 
consisted of several academic          

accomplishments for students, great 
memories, and overall program      

successes! To begin, letôs recap and 
take a closer look at everything that 

made this year great!  
 

Without a doubt, Summer EDGE 2016 
experienced the highest number of   

enrolled students for the program to 

date, with approximately 690 students 
completing the program and hundreds 

retesting and placing into high - level 
classes. This is truly something to be 

proud about, and it didnôt just stop 
there! Through participation in Student 

Development Workshops, students 
were able to successfully complete 

their FAFSA or Dream Act Applications 
for 2017/2018, and learn about the 

transfer process to four -year schools.  
 

In addition to this, because of the  
continued success and participation 

students have brought to EDGE 

through previous sessions, we were 
able to offer, for the first time ever, a 
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Winter 2017 Session in January at the 

Palm Desert Campus. Through this      
opportunity, approximately 70 students 

enrolled and completed the winter     
program, successfully removing a total of 

77 levels during their retest! This ðin   
itself, is a huge feat!  

 
The EDGE Staff could not be more proud 

of you all, and we thank you for being a 
part of this program and allowing us to 

help you through your college journey!  
 

We wish you all the 
best over Summer 

2017, and look  

forward to helping  
you during the Fall.  

 
If interested in  

joining our EDGE  
Club for Fall 2017,  

please contact the  
EDGE Office! We will  

be holding elections  
over Summer and are  

looking to fill positions  
for President, Vice  

President, Secretary,  
Treasurer, and ICC  

Representatives!  

DONôT MISS OUT! 
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Mellisa admits that these times for her 

were hard, but that it was all worth it.  

ñMy greatest accomplishment was at 

my first ever track and field meet. I   
exceeded my starting mile in half, and 

completed my event in 6:37!ò 

This passion and dedication to the 
sport led her to enroll into the cross 

country off -season class, so that she 

could continue to improve and        
become a better version of herself.  

In addition to school & extracurricular 

activities, Mellisa recently also started 
her first job as a Child Recreational 

Leader for the Desert Recreational       

District, working with kids in an after -
school program.  

ñI currently teach second and third 

grade and they are the highlight of my 
day,ò she shared. 

Mellisaôs goal is to become a teacher or 

pursue a career in becoming a      
homeless housing worker, a social 

worker, or school psychologist in order 
to better the lives of others and help 

them find their true happiness.  

ñIôm currently a recipient of the College 
of the Desert Foundation/Ophelia     

Project, two -year full ride scholarship. I 
wish to make my donors and sponsors 

proud by working hard to earn my    
admission to the University of Southern 

California,ò said Casas.  

Her goal is to major in Liberal Arts and 
minor in Psychology.  

The EDGE Program wishes           

you the best, Mellisa!  

Student Spotlight: 
Mellisa Casas  

 

As a 2016 graduate 

from Indio High 
School, Summer EDGE 

student, and frequent 
EDGE event speaker, 

Mellisa Mivida Reina 
Casas truly exemplifies 

what it means to be 
driven and what it 

takes to achieve your 
goals. In her first year 

in college, she has 
gone above and       

beyond her own       

expectations and has achieved so many         
milestones in just a short amount of time.  

ñBeing that this is my first year at College of 
the Desert (COD), I was so grateful to have 

the EDGE Program by my side to help me 

every step of the way, guiding me through 
my independence,ò said Casas. 

Mellisaôs motivation, along with her desire to 
succeed at COD, led her to join the Track 

and Field Club during the end of the fall  

season. This, she says, has been one of the 
best decisions she has ever made.  

ñThis past fall season, I used all the values I 
learned from EDGE and applied them to    

reality. I got out my comfort zone and I did 

what I thought was never possible ï being 
that this was my first ever year in track and 

field, my starting mile was 12:48. However, 
I had the most supportive and loving    

teammates and coaches a girl could ask for. 
They pushed me to reach beyond my limits.ò 



Spring Semester EDGE 

Workshops  
 

This Spring Semester at COD, students have 
been able to participate in and take advantage 

of informational and motivational workshops, 
offered exclusively by the EDGE Program, in an 

effort to further student success!  

 
The first of these workshops was ñNutrition and 

Fitness As a College Student ,ò held on    
Wednesday, March 8, 2017 from 11:00 a.m. ð

12:30 p.m. in the Cravenôs Multi-Purpose Room 

at the Palm Desert Campus. This event taught 
students all about healthy eating on a budget, 

making better food choices, and the importance 
of fitness and staying active. Presenters         

included Nikol Ocampo, FIND Food Bank Kidôs 

Nutrition Coordinator, and Marc Payan, fitness 
guru and creator of PayanX.  

 
In addition to hearing from amazing guest 

speakers, students were able to take home bags 

of fresh fruits and vegetables that were        
provided by FIND Food Bank.  

 
To take part in our upcoming EDGE workshop, 

please see event details below and contact us to 

reserve your spot!  
 

Monday, April 24, 2017  
Stress & Time Management Workshop  

12:00 p.m. ð1:30 p.m.  

Cravenôs Student Services Center, MPR 
Ý Learn about tips on stress, meditation    

techniques and how to better manage     
your time.  

 

Contact Number: 760 - 636 - 7970  
Contact Email: edge@collegeofthedesert.edu  
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 Students received the opportunity to 

take home fresh produce from FIND 
Food Bank during the workshop. 

Marc Payan of PayanX was able to get 
students active during the workshop, 
motivating them to be healthier from 

the inside and out. 



Contact Us  

Give us a call for more  

information.  

College of the Desert  

EDGE Program  

43500 Monterey Avenue  

Palm Desert, CA  92260  

760.636.7970  

edge@collegeofthedesert.edu  

Visit us on the web at 

www.collegeofthedesert.edu  

Summer break is almost here, ladies and 

gentlemen, and that means your time to    
relax, have fun, and make the most out of 

your down - time is right around the corner!  

If attending summer school isnôt really 

your thing and you donôt already have a 

vacation lined up, EDGE has got you   
covered! Here are a few tips to staying       

involved over Summer and doing some-
thing positive for your academic success!  

¶ Volunteer your time at a Non - profit  

There is nothing better than donating some 
of your time and making a difference in your 

community! Below are a few places that are 

always looking for volunteers, just to get you 
started:  

Ý Marthaôs Village & Kitchen, Coachella     

Valley Rescue Mission, FIND Food Bank,    
and Animal Samaritans  

¶ Get an Internship  

This is the perfect time to put those academic 
skills to the test and apply them to the real 

world! Get in touch with the Career and 
Workforce Solutions Center and let them help 

you find the perfect internship opportunity.  

¶ Campus Tours for Transfer  

Start thinking about your future and the 

schools that may be a good fit! Summer is an 
ideal time to visit universities that you are         

interested in transferring to, and now is your 

chance to schedule an appointment for a 
group or individual tour.  
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Tips for Staying Involved     

over Summer Break!  

Give us a ñLikeò &     
Follow us on Facebook! 

Follow us to receive important     
news on upcoming EDGE Club 
events, workshops, and exciting                      

opportunities! 

Stay tuned for contest & giveaways, 
all through our  Facebook page! 

fb.me/edgecod 

http://fb.me/edgecod

